
Allen, Meredith 

7/3/2014 1:15:59 PM
Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: FEMA and Cal OES contacts 

Thank you! We will follow up and let you know.

On Jul 3, 2014, at 11:59 AM, "Cho, Raymond" <Rayroon.d.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Rebecca Weber, Recovery Infrastructure, Cal OES

(916) 845-8240

There it is.

Raymond Cho

415.703.2236

raymond.cho@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Cho, Raymond 
Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2014 11:59 AM 
To: Meredith Allen (meae@pqe.corn) 
Subject: FEMA and Cal OES contacts

Rebecca.Weber@CalOES.ca.gov:

Eroilv.Meyer@feroa.dhs.gov

Office (510) 627-7249

SB GT&S 0280980
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Cell (510) 780-6461

111 try to look for a number for Rebecca as well.

Thanks,

Raymond Cho

Utilities Engineer

California Public Utilities Commission

Electric Safety and Reliability

415.703.2236

ravmond.cho@,cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0280981


